LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 27, 2015
TO: Honorable Joan Huffman, Chair, Senate Committee on State Affairs
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3327 by Alvarado (Relating to a grant program to fund domestic violence high risk
teams.), As Engrossed

The fiscal implications of the bill cannot be determined at this time due to the number of
unknown variables such as the number of grants and the value of grants.

The bill would amend the Government Code to direct the Office of the Attorney General (OAG) to
establish procedures and administer a grant program for Domestic Violence High Risk Teams.

According to the OAG, the following variables related to the bill provisions are unknown:

1) The number of grants that would be awarded to Domestic Violence High Risk Teams each fiscal
year;

2) The average grant award to Domestic Violence High Risk Teams each fiscal year;

3) The amount of Federal Funds that would be available to support grants to Domestic Violence
High Risk Teams each fiscal year; and

4) The precise activities that would be funded with grants to Domestic Violence High Risk Teams
each fiscal year.

There could be an indeterminate fiscal impact to the state depending upon the number of grants
and the amount of funding that would be made available. The bill would take effect September 1,
2015.

Local Government Impact

There could be costs to a local governmental entity that chooses to establish a Domestic Violence
High Risk Team. However, it is assumed that local governmental entities would establish a team
only if sufficient funds were available or it would not result in a negative fiscal impact; therefore,
no significant fiscal impact is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 302 Office of the Attorney General
LBB Staff: UP, AG, NB, EP, TBo, KVe
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